
Gorman pool is an important asset for families in Newmarket, particularly those who are not lucky 
enough to have access to cottages or backyard pools. Families who have been confined to apartments or 
townhouses have been at a great disadvantage during the pandemic lockdown. These families will need 
the Gorman Pool this summer more than any other summer. The projected savings of $60 000 is a 
minimal savings based on the Town budget. 
 
Please allow the pool to be open this summer. 
 
Elaine Adam 

 


